
  

                        

My name is Ezra Kamanga  and I am  25 years by age. I am the  first born child in the family of 3 

children. In 2015, I passed my Primary School Leaving Certificate  of Education exams with good 

grades and got selected to Dzenza Secondary School, a district boarding school in Lilongwe 

district. However, it was  a challenge to my family and relatives as they could not afford  the 

cost of my education. My strong desire to be among friends at Dzenza and – later on – to 

become a doctor - was like an impossible dream. It was at this  point of need that the Warm 

Heart for Malawi-foundation from the Netherlands came in with the good news that they 

would sponsor my education. This marked a beginning of my new academic journey and it 

brought a lot of joy and motivation to me and my family. With their financial and personal 

support, I performed well and in 2020 I successfully got enrolled in the College of Medicine in 

Lilongwe. I started with full energy as the Warm Heart for Malawi  promised to continue 

supporting me.  My tuition, accommodation fee, upkeep and studying gadgets were all 

provided. This has been standing as a reason why I have managed to cross the four levels of my 

studies without repeating any level. I heard that the Warm Heart for Malawi foundation has got 

a donation from the Rocks Foundation in order to support me financially for the next academic 

year. 

I would like to thank you for helping me building a bright future. May good Lord sustain you as 

a sponsor even more as you are offering great support to me and other people in need.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ezra Kamanga 

 


